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Written Testimony on HB 1171 Declaration of Rights-Right to 

Reproductive Liberty: 

Another bill with a noble sounding name but hiding a diseased can of 

worms in its language  

I’m writing to ask for a “no” “unfavorable” vote on this bill.  How many 

more of these nefarious bills are going to be brought before our 

legislative bodies for a vote?  How many more years will they sit idly by 

watching this endless slaughter and pass more perverted bills giving 

freedoms to disorder! They are so many other important elements of 

governance our leadership should be engaging in, how to help families, 

the foundation of all society, grow and prosper—not kill and destroy it 

in as many ways as possible.  Instead, we see more and more 

perversions being passed and enshrined in law and allows for the good 

to be persecuted.  Why?!  

PLEASE VOTE NO ON HB1171. 

Dian StPirre, SL UT 


